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Vito Tinelli

From: Angeline White <angelinew@wcscpa.com>
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 9:02 AM
To: Vito Tinelli
Subject: Town Audit

Good morning.  Thank you for reaching out to us. 
Unfortunately at this Ɵme, we will not be able to provide a RFP response. 
Thanks! 
 
Angeline White, CPA, CCA 
Partner 

 

Inspiring your corner 
of the world. 

   
20 Wight Ave.  
Suite 210 
Hunt Valley, MD 21030 
410.339.6464 
800.394.4995 
F: 410.339.7272 

 
    

139 N. Main St. 
Suite 201 
Bel Air, MD 21014 
410.838.2237 
410.879.2237 
866.212.2237  
F: 410.893.9527 

116 W. Main St. 
Suite B 
Elkton, MD 21921 
410.398.1961 
F: 410.398.1157 

 
Visit us at wcscpa.com 
 
 
The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for the 
use of the recipient named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message 
is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or 
copying of this communication, or any of its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and delete the 
original message and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you. 

 
 


